Dear Future Third Grade Families.

It's hard to believe now, but September will be here before we know it.

Below is a list of supplies your child will need for the start of the school year. If you are not able to get any of these supplies, please don't hesitate to reach out to us. We will make sure your child has them.

24 pack of crayons

48 pencils

3 glue sticks

4 dry erase markers (2 thin and 2 thick if possible)

Markers

Scissors

Ziploc bags (gallon size – Kearns, sandwich- McManus)

1 pack of 3x3 post it notes

1 wide ruled composition notebook

Ear buds or headphones

A water bottle with a sport's top (if possible on top)

Four folders (blue, yellow, red, green)

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Miss Kearns at mkearns@oswego.org or Mrs. McManus at mmcmanu2@oswego.org.